
Chestnut Street Baptist Church 

Announcements, January 19, 2025 

 

Bible Reading Guides and Luncheon 

There are reading guides on the table in the foyer. The YouVersion Bible App has a variety of reading 
plans, as well. For those who read through the Bible in 2024, Pastor Frank and Jeannie will be hosting a 
luncheon on Saturday, January 25. You must RSVP to Jeannie as soon as possible to be included. 

Care Net Center Offers Help and Healing 

CARE Connect is a quarterly meeting for women interested in the CARE post-abortion recovery group, 
providing a supportive space to meet leaders and ask questions. All women, regardless of where they are 
in their healing journey, are welcome to attend. There is no pressure to share; listening to others’ 
experiences and how God helped them can be a vital step toward healing. 

CARE Groups are eight-week, confidential, abortion-recovery groups, where hope and healing are 
possible. Contact the center for details. CARE Groups are offered several times a year and in multiple 
formats: group, one on one, online, and in-person options. Just want to talk with someone and ask 
questions? Their team is here for that, too. Text CARE GROUP to 509-925-2273 or email 
caregroup@carenetellensburg.org and a member of the CARE team will contact you with more 
information. 

Care Net Hiring New Nurse Manager 

Would you help us spread the word about this job opening? Do you know an RN who might be interested 
in joining our team? Position highlights: Meaningful, life-giving work, 32-34 hours a week, $36 per hour, 
3% matching retirement, Healthcare stipend, Monday thru Friday. Call 509-925-2273 for more 
information. 

Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 

Since the 1980s, churches with pro-life convictions have been observing Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 
on the Sunday closest to the Roe v. Wade Supreme Court Decision in 1973 that opened the doors to 
abortion on demand in every state in the nation. In contrast to that decision, we affirm that human life is 
sacred and should be protected in law and nurtured in practice. 

Giving Statements for 2024 

Our Financial Recording Secretary has sent giving statements to all she could via email. All others are on 
the table in the foyer. Please take yours for your record of giving for 2024. Thank you for supporting this 
ministry with your generous offerings! 

  

 


